
 

 

4-H PEI Annual Awards  

Top Livestock, Horse & Pony  and Member Awards 

NOMINATION GUIDELINES 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 4-H Year! 

We are pleased to present you with the opportunity to recognize and nominate a deserving 4-H member for 

one of the 4-H PEI Annual Member Awards to be presented at the Annual Awards Banquet in Spring 2025. 

Consideration for nominations should be based on a member’s dedication to the 4-H Program and his/her 

commitment to 4-H work.  You may also wish to consider a member’s ambition and desire to contribute to 

their club, community and country, all while developing life-skills and leadership talents.   

 Eligible members may receive nomination from: 

 a 4-H leader (or leaders) from the nominee’s 4-H club or 4-H project group. 

 a fellow 4-H member (or members) from the nominee’s 4-H club or 4-H project group. 

 a key leader in the nominee’s club or 4-H region. 

 Selection for each award will be determined by a panel of three judges who will evaluate the following: 

 Nomination Forms        

 In-Person Interview         

 Quiz (related to award for which member has been nominated)  

 Members will be notified of the nomination no later than November 30, 2024 and will at that time be  

invited to participate in the interview/quiz portion of the selection process. (December 2024) 

 During the interviews, members will have the opportunity to share their personal 4-H experience, skill & 

leadership development and achievements to date. The quizzes have been formatted with questions    

reflecting the award for which the member has been nominated, allowing for demonstration of their    

acquired project and/or program knowledge. 

DEADLINE FOR NOMINATIONS: November 15, 2024 

Please send nominations to Mary Jane at the 4-H PEI Office  
(pei4hprograms@gmail.com) 


